 [Date] 
[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]
[Your Email]
[Your Phone Number]

The Honorable [Senator/Assemblymember’s Name]
[Office Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]

Subject: Support for Extended Producer Responsibility (EPR) Legislation (S1464 / A1749)
Dear [Senator/Assemblymember’s Last Name],
My name is __[Your Name]__, and I am a __[brief personal or professional introduction—e.g., resident of [Town], local business owner, sustainability advocate, municipal official, etc.]__. I am reaching out to express my strong support for the Packaging Reduction and Recycling Infrastructure Act and to highlight the opportunity this bill presents for New York to lead the way in responsible waste management.
New York’s current recycling system is broken, underfunded, and increasingly costly for local governments and taxpayers. Right now, municipalities are bearing the burden of managing packaging waste, while the producers and brands responsible for creating waste are not held accountable. This system is unsustainable—both financially and environmentally. Shifting responsibility to packaging producers is not only fair, it’s necessary to create a system that works for everyone.
In __[LOCAL GOV NAME]__, we face unique challenges such as __[e.g., high contamination rates, limited access, etc.]__.
I respectfully urge you to commit to passing the enactment of S1464 / A1749 this year to fix New York’s broken recycling system and build an equitable, financially sustainable program that does not burden taxpayers. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]By supporting this legislation, you have the opportunity to champion a policy that strengthens our state’s recycling infrastructure while encouraging businesses to invest in sustainable packaging and a circular economy. This is a chance to place responsibility where it belongs—on producers—driving innovation while protecting our communities from mounting waste and financial instability. Enacting the Packaging Reduction and Recycling Infrastructure Act could save New York local governments an estimated $250 to $300 million annually!
This bill isn’t just about accountability—it’s about building a circular economy that keeps materials in use for as long as possible, reducing reliance on raw resources and minimizing waste. Five states—Maine, Oregon, Colorado, California, and Minnesota—and more than 40 countries in Europe and Canada have already enacted similar laws, achieving recycling rates as high as 80%. Meanwhile, New York’s recycling rate lags at just 18%. 
I respectfully urge you to support the enactment of the Packaging Reduction and Recycling Infrastructure Act (S1464 / A1749) and advocate for its swift passage in the New York State Assembly.
Your support is critical to ensure that we build a more sustainable and efficient recycling system for all New Yorkers. 
Thank you for your time and leadership on this critical issue. 
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Contact Information]
